
SAB 09/09/2020 
• Guest speaker did not show up, but Dr Bower did get some questions answered 

o Grilled chicken sandwiches are served in the loft 
o Toasting subs will be re-evaluated once lines are assessed 

• Are there any concerns you have this semester? Who should we invite to speak on that? 
o A friend had to move out of housing because of positive cases at home and is 

having trouble figuring out how to cancel housing (HRL) 
o People are disappointed that you can’t meet with a group in the large study 

rooms at Rice Library and there don’t seem to be any good places on campus to 
meet in groups (Library Services?) 
 Maybe go through special events to reserve classrooms 

o Less information and feedback is getting to SAB because students have very 
limited contact with each other 
 Survey 

• Take a virtual peak through SAB 
o This meeting would be open to anyone during the guest speaker portion of the 

meeting 
o How do we have an open meeting without zoom bombing? 

 Make students register before entering the meeting 
• Could we do a virtual version of Pott Thoughts where students can submit their 

feedback about issues as the arise? 
• QR codes around campus would help raise awareness about virtual Pott talks 
• There is no resolution to the basketball courts issue yet 
• Should we have a smaller involvement fair for Pott College? 

o Each individual club in Pott College would have a booth 
o If it is in person it would be more successful 
o Involvement fair in the spring 

• Email to Pott College about SAB 
• Pick up SAB swag if you have not done that yet 
• Is there a preference for the next guest speaker? 

o IT and Student development at the same time 
• Events on Campus 

• Doggie Dash   
o April 17, 2021   

• Assist with Road Race   
o February 13 – Hearts on Fire 5k   
o March 6 – Run into Madness 7k   
o April 10 – Spring into Fitness 10k   

 
 

 
 

 
 


